
   W/C 1st/2/21 

 

Dear Parents and children, 

Can we just say a huge thank you for all the support you gave us last week, for 

all of those who joined or tried (we are sorry if you didn’t manage to, but we 

hope we managed to resolve most difficulties), and to those of you who 

worked with the home learning timetable and showed us your fabulous work. 

We are very proud of all the children and how well they are adapting in these 

tricky times. 

As we began the week with trepidation, we ended it, whilst sad at having to be 

at home, happy to have been able to join in with you, seeing the children 

engaging with the activities and smiling at each other has made our week.  

Keep the photos coming for those of you home learning, it is amazing to see 

what you are getting up to and this enables us to touch base with you. 

Next week we are looking at the book “How to catch a star” and have planned 

some activities around the story. Please let us know if we can support you in 

any way or as usual just pop us an email to say hello. 

Have a well-deserved weekend, both children and parents. 

Looking forward to seeing you either next week or very soon, fingers crossed. 

Stay safe and take care 

Mrs Morrell, Mrs Cruse, Miss Sandford and Mrs Spence 

 


